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 ADDENDUM # 4 
 
April 4, 2023 
 
To All Prospective Bidders: 
 
As a result of discussion held during the pre-bid conference on March 28, 2023 the bid date has been extended to allow for the 
redesign of the proposed retaining wall. 
 
Once the new design is completed it will be issued to all bidders and a new due date will be established.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
Note: Contractor shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum on the first page of the bid form. It is suggested 
that contractor retain a copy of this addendum for their records. 


